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A new development web site has been set up at dev.eoas.ubc.ca. This site is intended to
support ongoing development in a safe area that will not conflict with our production web
sites. This site is not world-accessible, interested parties from off-campus must first use the
University's myvpn.ubc.ca service (and eos context), to connect to the internal University
network.

On-campus locations in the Department of Earth, Ocean and Atmospheric sciences should
already have access.
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